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"Fix a Leak Week" is postponed until further notice. The District has several water conservations links that are on the District's website. Remember “Water, please Use It Wisely”! 
DUE TO THE CORONVIRUS WE WILL EXTEND OUR CELEBRATION OF 
“FIX A LEAK WEEK”.

Do you suspect a leak? If so, do the following:

1. Check all the connections where the water comes into your home, under sinks, behind toilets, at the washing machine and hot water heater. If there is water or corrosion, please repair at once as all leaks can be costly.
2. Check the toilet for silent leaks with food coloring dye drops in tank and see if colored water comes up in the toilet bowl. Repair if the colored dye appears in the bowl. If the toilet is old, replace with a WaterSense Efficient toilet. If you are certain it is a leak outside of your home, please call the office customer service number listed on the front of your bill or on this newsletter.

ATTENTION!!   Please remember you now have the ability to pay online by credit card through our website www.harriscountywcid36.com. We would like all our customers to be aware of how you are making your payments online.
Make sure you only use the district’s website.
For example, CANCEL OUT if you see:
[image: ]
For water taxes and payment information please access http://www.bli-tax.com or call 713-932-9011 Monday thru Thursday 9am-5pm. Our website also has a big red button that will take you to a secure payment site for your taxes.
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     Cloverleaf Community & CORONAVIRUS

[bookmark: _GoBack]In reference to your balance on your water bill, they are still due. Some penalties have been waived until further notice. If anyone needs additional time to pay the balance on your water bill, please contact the office Monday through Friday from 8 am to 5 pm as soon as possible to discuss. You may call 713-453-5493 or email with your address and/or account number to:
customerservice@harriscountywcid36.com

The District has, for district security and neighborhood watch contracted with
S.E.A.L. Patrol Security. W.C.&I.D. 36 Hotline is 713.936.2166.
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